My Ref: IGO-509

Your Ref:

Contact: Andrew Goodfellow

Email: information.governance@nottinghamcity.gov.uk



Information Governance

Resources 1st Floor Loxley House Station Street Nottingham NG2 3NG

Tel: 0115 876 3855

Email:

information.governance@nottin

ghamcity.gov.uk

www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk

Requester

At contact address specified for request number above

10 February 2012

Dear Requester

Re: Your request for information

I write in response to your correspondence, dated 28th December 2012.

As the information you requested is not personal or environmental it has been processed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FoIA).

The information you requested is exempt from disclosure at this time under section 22 of this act as it is scheduled to be published in the future.

Owing to the fact that this authority is applying an exemption to all of the information requested, please accept this letter as a refusal notice issued in accordance with section 17 of this Act.

For further information, please see the attached document entitled;

"293IR Response.pdf"

You may be interested to know that responding to the questions you have raised in the enquiry has cost the Authority approximately £94.42.

If you should have any questions please contact me on the above number quoting your personal case reference which is **IGO-509**.

If you are not satisfied with the response provided or any exemptions applied you should write in the first instance to **Stephanie Pearson**, **Information Governance**, **1**st **Floor**, **Loxley House**, **Station Street**, **Nottingham**, **NG2 3NG** stating the reasons for your dissatisfaction.

If you remain dissatisfied after receiving the response to your initial complaint you can request an independent review from the Information Commissioner's Office at FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution, Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. You may also contact the







Information Commissioner's Office by telephone on 01625 545745 or by email at mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Goodfellow

Senior Information Governance Officer

Information Governance

Resources